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November 21, 2024 
 
 
Dear Members; 
 
Re: Community Paramedic Station Attachment 
 
As you know, since the last round of bargaining, the union has been collaboratively working with the 
employer in a Community Paramedic Working Group to review and improve the Community Paramedic (CP) 
program. 
 
We have recently reached an agreement regarding CP station attachment, ensuring CP’s are not 
disadvantaged for purposes of work allocation due to not formally being attached to a station. 
 
As per the agreement: 
 

1. All full-time CP’s will be deemed attached to the station of their assigned post for the purposes of 
work allocation, lateraling rights, overtime and AUC eligibility. 

2. This will be applicable on a go forward basis, until March 31, 2025 when the current collective 
agreement expires. 

 
Please note vacation selection will not be impacted by the agreement, with CP vacation selection continuing 
to operate independently. 
 
Please click HERE to view a copy of the memorandum of agreement in its entirety. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jason Jackson  
President 
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
JJ/sd/MoveUp 

https://www.apbc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/MOA-Re-CP-Station-Attachment-Signed.pdf

